
Magdala Crescent to be closed
this week

Magdala  Crescent  will  be  closed  for  three  days  from
tomorrow Tuesday 19 December 2017.

The closure will allow urgent road resurfacing works to take
place  at  the  junction  of  Magdala  Crescent  and  Haymarket
Terrace.

A diversion via Haymarket Terrace and Coates Gardens will be
in place during this time. You are asked to follow all signs
which will be in place.

This work is separate from Scottish Water’s major project at
Haymarket Terrace and they are taking this opportunity to
complete this resurfacing whilst the Haymarket project is on
hold over the festive period.

Scott  Fraser,  Scottish  Water’s  corporate  affairs  regional
manager, said: “The road closure is essential while we carry
out this important work and we will do all we can to complete
it as quickly as possible.

“I would like to thank affected residents and road users in
advance for their patience and understanding.”
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